
 
 

Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan 
Leslie Public Schools 

Reconfirmation Meeting 
Required MONTHLY After Initial Plan Approval 

 

Agenda: 
● Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year 
● Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan 
● Review weekly 2-way interaction rates 

 

DECEMBER  

None 
 
Weekly 2-Way Interaction Rates 
 

 

 

Reconfirm how instruction (Return to Learn Plan) is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year: 

Leslie Public Schools continues to provide students and families an option to receive instruction in-person or 
online to the extent feasible with state mandates and staffing. 
 

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services mandated that all high schools in the state move to 
distant learning November 18 through December 9, 2020.  As a result of the state order, our high school 
students in grades 9-12 have received instruction virtually and/or through a combination of packet learning 
provided to students weekly with feedback.  
 

Additionally, due to a transportation staffing shortage, students PreK-8 transitioned to distant learning for the 
week of November 30 through December 4, 2020.  Virtual instruction was provided during this time for those 
with adequate technology, packet instruction was distributed with instruction as needed.  All teachers 
provided instructional support during distant learning periods.  

Document Public Comments: 

August / 
September 

All Students Online Learners Face-To-Face Learners 

Week 11 
11/4/20-11/10/20 91% 

76% 
(335) 

98% 
(756) 

Week 12 
11/11/20-11/17/20 93% 

84% 
(339) 

97% 
(747) 

Week 13 
11/18/20-11/24/20 83% 

70% 
(512) 

96% 
(578) 


